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PUBLIC NOTICE 
County of Stettler & Village of Gadsby 

Intermunicipal Development Plan (IDP) 
Open House  

 
 
Notice is hereby given that the Village of Gadsby and the County of Stettler No. 6 are 
preparing an intermunicipal development plan pursuant to Section 631 of the Municipal 
Government Act. The purpose of the plan is to address future land use, development, 
transportation systems, environmental matters and the coordination of intermunicipal 
programs relating to physical, social and economic development within the plan area. 
The plan will include a procedure to be used to resolve any conflict between the 
municipalities.  
 
The public and any other interested parties are invited to attend an Open House at 
7:00 PM on Thursday, February 28, 2019 in the Gadsby Community Hall, 
Gadsby, Alberta  
 
Inquiries may be addressed to:  
 
Village of Gadsby 
vgadsby@xplornet.ca 
(403) 574-3793 
 
and/or 
 
County of Stettler No. 6 
jdonovan@stettlercounty.ca 
(403) 742-4441 
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